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From: Jeff Rogers [mailto:jeffrogers2009@yahoo.ca]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 7:19 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: New Retail Gasoline Application DP Murphy 

Dear Mr MacEwen 

I am writing in opposition to the application of a new gas station in our area.  

In my opinion the last thing our area needs is a fourth convenience store. The three existing stations more than 
adequately supply the needs of our locals plus tourist traffic.  

Ceretti’s Grocery and Hardware and Howatts Tourist Mart have supported this community for three generations 
and anything that jeopardizes their businesses should not be considered.  

Thanks for listening  
Jeff Rogers 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


